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As of May 1, 2023, eligible physicians who hold a Full Licence to Practise Medicine in Newfoundland and 
Labrador can opt in to the Atlantic Registry.  

The Registry is a collaborative initiative between the four Colleges of Physicians and Surgeons in the 
region. It allows eligible physicians who hold Full licences with no conditions or restrictions to practise 
in all the Atlantic Provinces. 

As a College, we believe this is a positive step forward for physician mobility in the Atlantic region. We 
will continue to work with our partner Colleges to identify opportunities to streamline and further align 
our registration practices in Atlantic Canada.  

If you are interested in opting in to the Atlantic Registry, visit the College website for more information.  

This and all other Notices can be viewed on our website at www.cpsnl.ca > News 

https://cpsnl.ca/licensing-and-registration/i-am-currently-practising-in-nl/atlantic-registry/
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